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We have exciting news to share!

Dear Moore Center
Families,

We have exciting news
to share!

We are beginning our
transition to increased
in-person services and a
gradual re-entry into the
community in ways that
are safe and make
sense. This is called Phase Two of operations.

Between Monday, May 3rd, 2021 and July 1st, 2021, we will be
transitioning to Phase Two.

What you need to know:
» This roll-out may be impacted by available staffing
* Phase Two may look a bit different across each area of the organization

* This date is contingent upon NH COVID-19 case numbers remaining


https://go.madmimi.com/subscription/edit?pact=0-0-0-864282bb90492c26bd775b6a23655313fd13d23d&amx=0

stable and not surging

* Your program manager or agency contact will be reaching out to you to
discuss what this phase change means for your family member

* Our safety protocols will not be changing in this phase, and our
expectations around masks, health screenings, hand-washing, and social
distancing remain an integral part of how we provide services

We will continue to follow CDC guidance.

Safety precautions are an important part of our ability to safely begin the
transition to increased in-person services. We have a responsibility to
keep each other safe. Therefore, we are asking that you continue to
adhere to the following guidelines:

» Cover your mouth and nose with a mask when around others

» Wash your hands often with soap and water for at least 20 seconds
especially after you have been in a public place, or after blowing your
nose, coughing, or sneezing

 Avoid gathering with others who are not part of your immediate
household, even during the holidays

 Avoid close contact: Put 6 feet of distance between yourself and people
who don't live in your household.

 Outside visits are always better than inside and masks should still be
worn outside

Please reach out with any questions and we look forward to an opportunity
to see you soon.

Janet Bamberg
President and CEO
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